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LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN
ACCESS COMMENTS
From:

Philippa Jackson
Tel. number:
020 7974 2305


Ref:

2018/5410/P
Date:

16th December 2018
To:

Matthew Dempsey
Re:
253 - 255 Camden High Street London NW1 7BU
The Proposed Work:

Alteration to shopfronts, with installation of timber framed double glazing.

It is pleasing that level access into the shops is being maintained. The new doors should require a door opening force less than 30 Newtons. 
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	Director Ed Watson
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